Dear Dave,

I am really worried: what has happened to you ? On 9 September you’ve promised to reply in 24-48 hours. Today is 20, September, 1999 – still, no reply.

Dave, sorry to have delayed the General Agreement; it was already coordinated with the lawyer. I have only to translate it into English. I promise to do it not later that 23 September. Unfortunately, I had too much work to do: we are making an annual report, and I have to translate all of it.

Looking forward to your reply. 

We want to initiate work as soon as possible. 

Yours Sincerely,

Rita

